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REG Knockodhar invites you to in-person public
exhibitions for its planned Knockodhar Wind Farm.

REG Knockodhar Ltd has been working hard over the past couple of years to
develop and refine our proposals for a wind farm and energy storage system
on a commercial forestry site south west of Barr in South Ayrshire.

We are now at the stage when we can come back to the local community to
tell you about the updated proposals. Wind turbine numbers have been
significantly reduced following extensive environmental survey work which
included dealing with matters such as peat, noise, landscape and visual
impact and water supplies. Whilst our previous round of consultation had

to be undertaken online due to the pandemic, we are now able to visit you

in person and would like to invite you to join us on one of the dates shown
below. If you aren’t able to make it along on any of these dates, you'll still
be able to find all of the information and make comments on our website
www.knockodhar.co.uk

PUBLIC EXHIBITIONS

Barrhill Village Hall

Monday 7th November 2022, 1.30pm - 7.00pm
Barr Village Hall

Tuesday 8th November 2022, 1.30pm - 6.30pm
Pinwherry Village Hall

Wednesday 9th November 2022, 1.30pm - 7.00pm

VIRTUAL EXHIBITION

All information available at the in-person exhibitions will be

available on the project website from 7th November. If you are unable
to access the information online, you can request a paper copy by
emailing info@knockodhar.co.uk

www.knockodhar.co.uk

For more information on the Knockodhar Wind Farm project, contact:
Fiona Milligan, Communications Manager at info@knockodhar.co.uk
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